
              

            

You are pretty. If 

you give me your 

phone number, I will 

give you more 

assistance

You have the right to free humanitarian assistance. All humanitarian workers 

are prohibited from asking you for sex, money, goods or services, or to 

conduct any improper act such as kissing or touching.

We work together to ensure that you are safe and treated with dignity

IRAQ PSEA Network

SAYING NO TO SEXUAL 

MISCONDUCT

If you suspect that you or any other beneficiary is mistreated by a humanitarian 

worker, report it. We will always listen to you and try to find a solution.

Stop Sexual Misconduct and report it through one of the following channels:

Iraq PSEA Network email address:  Iraq-psea@un.org

Iraq Information Center (IIC) hotline: 800 69999

All information is treated with high confidentiality. Reporting will not 

affect your right to humanitarian assistance.
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